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Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

As part of the topic based approach to teaching a creative curriculum, Year 3 will be going to Wymondley 

Woods on Tuesday 13th September to support our Habitat topic. The children will get to hunt for habitats, will 

take part in a leaf-printing activity and build their own shelter out of natural materials.  

 

The year group will all be travelling together, by coach. We will depart school at 11:45pm and depart from 

Wymondley Woods at 2:45pm. All children will need to bring a packed lunch with them, as we will eat together 

at the woods on our arrival. The cost of the trip, including transport to Wymondley woods will be £5 per child.  

Unfortunately, we are unable to meet these costs from our own funds and the visit will only be able to go ahead 

if parents are prepared to make this voluntary contribution.  We do not want any child’s participation in this 

event to be affected by difficult financial situations, so please speak to Mrs. Lanni should this voluntary 

contribution be a problem. 

 

Children should come into school in casual clothes that are suitable for outdoor activities (clothes that you do 

not mind getting muddy!). 

 

We will post photos from the day on the Twitter account and will be back at school in time for the usual end at 

3:15pm. 

 

Please make payment of £5.00 via School Gateway by Friday 9th September.  If you encounter any problems in  

making payment or you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office 

who will be able to help you. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mr Wells & Mr Denney 

Class Teachers 
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